
  THANKSGIVING UPDATE FROM THE THOMPSON’S       

Ron & wanda Thompson  box 163  lagrange, WY. 82221/ tentmakers bible mission  box 160  Lagrange, wy. 82221 

November 17, 2022 

Dear Co-laborers in Christ, 

 As we write this letter, we are thankful for many things.  We are thankful to god for his love 

and provision of salvation by grace through faith in his son, jesus christ.  We are thankful for you, 

who have partnered with us in the outreach of the gospel through our 36 years of church planting 

with Biblical Ministries Worldwide, and the past 14 years serving in leadership with tentmakers bible 

mission as well as training the next generation of servants with frontier school of the bible. 

  Another thing we are thankful for is that god has allowed wanda and me to serve together for the 

past half century!  Below you can see a picture taken two weeks ago at the 50th anniversary of 

Kaysville bible church.  Kaysville was our first church plant, started in November, 1972.  Standing with 

us are Royce and Ann Short, Steve and paula mix, and tommy and angela Jeffcott.  They followed us in 

ministry at Kaysville,, and are the reasons that k.b.c. remains a strong and vibrant ministry committed 

to the faithful, expository teaching OF GOD’S wORD, and with a passion for discipleship and global 

missions!  Please take time to thank god, with us, for his faithfulness! I Thes. 5:24

 

 

A VERY BUSY FALL! 

  Since the start of the fall semester in mid-August, Wanda and I have traveled to Utah, where I conducted a friend’s funeral service.  In October we 

helped lead a one-day field conference in southern Nevada for TBM, organized and conducted the annual Missions Conference at Frontier with over 

a dozen organizations and missionaries, as well as continued to teach a Wednesday night Bible study for students in our home, and host ten young 

married couples for a monthly devotional fellowship on Sunday evening.  I also have the privilege of teaching Cults and World Religions, the book of 

Judges, and the Epistle to the Colossians.  Wanda continues to help out at the TBM Office and hosts our studies and fellowships as well as a Ladies 

Tea during the Missions Conference. 

  Please continue to keep us in prayer as we travel to Michigan on Saturday for a family Thanksgiving.  Additionally, we would ask you to pray for 

continued strength and stamina on our behalf, to finish strong in this Fall Semester at Frontier. 

  We love you and thank God for you!  What a privilege it is for us to serve our great God in partnership with you! 

Fellow servants,    

Ron & Wanda Thompson  


